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P.O. Box 2891, Fairfield, CA  94533

May 9, 2018
Dear Possible Vendor,
The North Wind Quilters Guild is already getting ready for our biannual quilt show, which will be held March 16-17, 2019.  We would be pleased if you accept our invitation to be a vendor at our show, which will be held in the Fairfield Adult Recreation Center, 1200 Civic Center Drive, Fairfield, CA.

March 16, 2019

10:00 am – 5:00 pm

March 17, 2019

10:00 am – 4:00 pm

The fee is $75.00 for a 10' wide x 8' deep single booth, with a 3' x 10' table and two chairs or $125.00 for a 20' wide x 8 ' deep double booth, with two 3' x 10' tables and four chairs. Due to setting up of all the quilts on Friday, March 15th, vendors can setup at the Adult Recreation Center starting at 7:00 am on Saturday, the 16th.

If you are interested, please fill out and return the enclosed application, with a check made out in the full amount of the booth fee, as soon as possible to reserve your space.  A final information packet will be forwarded to no later than early February, 2019.

If you have any questions, I can be reached by email:  tealovinglady@yahoo.com.

I hope you will accept our invitation to be a vendor at the North Wind Quilters Guild Quilt Show.

Sincerely,

Donna Payne

Vendor Chairperson

Attachments
